ST PETER AND ST PAUL

CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY

HEADTEACHER: MRS C HEWERDINE (BAHONS, PGCE, MA, NPQH)



WESTERN AVENUE, LINCOLN LN6 7SX TELEPHONE: 01522 871400 EMAIL: sspp@sspp.lincs.sch.uk WEBSITE: www.sspp.lincs.sch.uk

4 January 2024

Dear Parents / Carer

Year 8 Parents' Evening

Following on from Mrs Hewerdine's letter noting that school will be closed on Wednesday 10 January, please note that this means the **Year 8 Parents' Evening scheduled will be moved to Wednesday 31**st **January, 4.30 – 7.00 pm.** All bookings will be transferred to the new day, so please do ensure this time slot is suitable for the revised date and edit accordingly.

In the meantime, please don't hesitate to get in touch if you have any questions or queries.

I hope you and your loved ones had a restful Christmas break.

Yours sincerely

Mr Kieran Stevens Head of Year 8

